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         13/05/2020 

Dear Gerry & Declan,  

On behalf of our 12 O’Clock Hills Community group I wish to thank you and Coillte manager 
Declan Garvey for your great support in facilitating the developing of this now hurgely 
popular hill walking facility in East Clare. From the very off back in 2013 when a MOU had to 
be signed, then developing the trails through to our current  latest initiaves in trails 
extensions and developing the heritage sites and adding a Fairyland facility we have been 
greatly supported by Coillte and its so much appreciated.  
 
Sincerely Yours  
P Neville 
Pat Neville project chairman 087 969 1415 

Website: http://12oclockhills.com 

Committee:   Patsy Neville chairman, Gerard Grace Secretary, Antoine Devitt treasurer, 

 John Lenihan vice-chairman, John Power PRO, John Lyons, Ger McErlain, Noel Gallagher, 

Joe Hyde, Sile Corish, Olive Liddane and Clare McMahon.  

http://12oclockhills.com/

